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My name is Todd Vaughn and I live in Tiller, Oregon. 

Burning this stuff is the best way to get rid of it. We burn hundreds of thousands of 

acres of Forests in Oregon every year because of government regulations and 

mismanagement. Nobody seems to be very concerned about addressing the 

incredible air-quality issues surrounding this, but this Bill wants to make it more 

difficult and/or expensive to burn a few extra tons of bio-waste. Let's get real! No on 

SB 488. 


